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Have a wonderful, restful, relaxing, family and fun filled Winter Break!!!! 
 

Monday 
Jan. 6 

Tuesday 
Jan. 7 

Wednesday 
Jan. 8 

Thursday 
Jan. 9 

Friday 
Jan. 10 

School reopens after 
the break 
 
Welcome back! 

Letters home 
regarding Tennis for 
PE 

  $5 due for Tennis 
Lessons 

Monday 
Jan. 13 

Tuesday 

Jan.14 

Wednesday 

Jan.15 

Thursday 

Jan.16 

Friday 

Jan. 17 

 Tennis Begins for PE 
 
Grade 7’s – Ms. 
Hammond from 
Salish visits 

   

 

Thank-you from the Office!!! 
 

Thank-you to all the families who stopped by to wish us a Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays.   We truly 
appreciated the very unnecessary gifts and treats.  It was also great to see so many families come to our school 

Sing Along today.   We have such a wonderful community!!! 
 
 

Tennis:  
Every year, we have a school wide PE focus to learn some new skills for a couple of weeks.   This year, we are having 
Tennis lessons through Tennis XL.  The team from Tennis XL will be bringing all the equipment and teaching our 
students the fundamentals of this great racquet sport.   A letter will be going home on Jan. 7th asking for $5 per 
student to cover the cost.  The PAC is generously donating the remainder of the funds needed to bring this 
opportunity to our students.    Please watch for the letter! 
 
Good news!!! 
Over the break, the city is going to be changing the signage on 184th street to give us our regular school zone back.  
We will be keeping the flashing lights, but it will be a regular school zone from 8am to 5pm instead of at specific 
times.  The city is also looking into other improvements such as crosswalks, sidewalks, parking and the southbound 



lane on 184th.  Please keep your eyes peeled for new signage and lets all do our best to obey the new signs.  It is all 
designed to keep our kids safe.   


